RECEIVED

JUL 21 2021
Case#t 2020-00398 PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION

Please add the attached to my Request for
Consideration that was submitted 7/6/2021.

Thank you.
Bobby Thorpe



Presented this day, July 14, 2021, be it
acknowledged that

has exhibited unwavering leadership and dedication to

the people of Breathitt County to provide safe, clean
drinking water through his work on the Breathitt County
Water District Waterline Extension Project Phase | and Il.
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